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Each year 100,000 patients in hospitals and nursing homes in this country 

die from infection they acquired after being in a health care facility.   This is 

the most common complication of hospital care and also one of the 

deadliest risks for patients according to government officials.

In addition the loss of lives, the cost for our health care system is 

enormous. The estimated annual cost for hospital acquired infections is 

between $28 and $33 billion.

What is even more shocking and tragic is that the consensus in the US 

medical community is that most of these infections are preventable.  How 

you ask?  This is really where it should make us all angry - by washing 

your hands in between patients.  It is not expensive or dangerous to 

implement.  What will it take to make hospitals and nursing homes clean 

up their act? Unfortunately, it has to hit them where it hurts - in their pocket  

book.   In 2008, the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid (CMS) began 

denying payments to hospitals for the costs of patient's care and patient 

days related to these infections.

If you want more information about hospital acquired infections you can 

look at the Centers for Disease Control (CDC)  website which provides  

links to infection prevention materials, statistics on infection rates and other 

materials.

http://www.ahrq.gov/
http://www.cdc.gov/
http://www.cms.gov/
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